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Hi,

We have been living in Epping for 38 years. As a long time residents in Epping, we are happy with the
election results with Bennelong. We are strongly oppose the new boundaries for the federal
electorate of Bennelong to split Epping into two seats. It is against our will for the Election.

Please keep the boundaries of Bennelong as before. Hope you will listen most of the Epping
residents to keep the single seat representation in the Epping area.

Regards
Jefferson and Teresa Kwok
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